
Practical information
Thank you for showing an interest in Basix. We 
wrote the following to help the
press and others who write about the group to 
prevent mistakes and misunder-
standings from happening.

Pronunciation of the name:
”Basix” is pronounced ”basics” [’beisiks].

Mention:
Basix would like to be mentioned as a/an:
vocal group / sextet/ vocal sextet / a cappella group
and not as a:
choir / men’s choir / barbershop

Basix is:
Anders Ørsager, Niels Nørgaard, John Kjøller, Morten Sønderby, Peter Bach, and
Toke Wulf.

For more information on the group, please visit our Basix-website:

www.basix.dk


